From: Emma Barnet

To: Giles Bloxham
Subject: FW: Moss Vale Plastics Recycling (EXH-37082456)
Date: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 2:15:01 PM

rrom: I

Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 1:18 PM
To: Emma Barnet <Emma.Barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Moss Vale Plastics Recycling (EXH-37082456)

Hi Emna
Am sorry to email you but | have attempted numerous times to set up an account with no luck.

| would like to express my concerns for the proposed Plastic recycling in Moss Vale.

Firstly, we are in an environment that is continually trying to avoid all toxins that cause harm, so
even considering a plant so close to residents is ludicrous.

The facility, the council and all government departments involved in making a decision should
consider the ramifications of potential lawsuits against them for dangerous toxins to humans,
dangerous traffic to residents, water contamination and the list goes on.

Regards
Maria Mouroulis





